

We are so thankful for all of you and for your faithful support! 2016 has been a year of exciting adventure and we have so much to be thankful for!

Shout Your Praise, in partnership with Pastoral Care School, released our first album, Abba's Embrace! The whole production process was a journey of miracles and journey of faith. Every time we got stuck and a door was closed, God immediately showed us another way and opened another door for us. From searching for recording studios, to scheduling conflicts, to financial needs, to physical emotional and spiritual endurance, God met our every need. EVERY NEED!! He is indeed our all in all! One time, when our entire project had to come to a halt because the studio had to undergo construction, God led us to another studio within weeks and also provided for the additional expenses needed. many stories like this that testify God's faithfulness and provision.

The CD was released in October during the Pastoral Care School conference held in Hong Kong. It was so awesome to see our Cantonese brothers and sisters worshiping in songs and pouring out to the Lord in Cantonese. Expressing our praises and singing in our native language really opens up and touches our spirit and soul in a very powerful way. It is our prayer that God will bring revival to Cantonese worship.



CD is available for purchase online through Pastoral Care School (http://www.pastoralcareschool.org/bookstore) Please visit our website (http://www.svpworship.org/new-songs) to listen to demo:



In May, we held a worship conference and training at a local church in New York. God brought a spirit of unity to that church when the different language groups come together to worship the One True God in one heart and one spirit. True worship in the spirit transcends language and cultural barriers and musical styles. It is about our heart and our desire to surrender to Him.

One day, every nation, every tribe, every tongue, every people, will bow down before the throne and worship the Almighty God. Praises

and new songs uttered in thousands of languages, all worshiping in ONE spirit and ONE heart. Isn't this a beautiful sight?

Last year, by faith, we rented a community center and held a worship night, knowing that would put our bank account close to a zero balance. The next day right after the worship night, we received a donation that covered exactly the amount we spent on the worship night! The donor didn't even attend the worship night and had no idea. Through your prayers and your financial support, God provided for us and enabled us to train up more worshipers and bring more new songs to the nations.

As the Lord moves you, please consider making a donation online (https://goo.gl/g2CaHx) to support us.

Please pray for us as we enter into 2017, preparing for our next album, praying for open doors and the possibility of a worship and intercession conference. We continue to have training classes locally in San Jose, raising up new worship musicians and song writers.

We are so grateful for your partnership. Thank you, dear friends, for your faithful support! Blessings to you and your family! May you be filled with love, joy, peace and hope from our Savior Lord Jesus!

Sincerely, From all of us @ Shout Your Praise